September 23, 2019
Dear Valued Patient,

Dr. Thomas Lowry, Dr. Wilson Powers, Dr. Anil Harsh, Dr. Melissa Meyer, Dr. Stephanie Russ-Barber, Dr. Meghan
Peters, and Dr. Kristy Carter are pleased to announce they will be joining Summit Medical Group and changing office
locations effective Monday, December 9, 2019. At our new practice we will continue to accept the same insurance plans
we currently accept, including TennCare. We will continue to see patients at the existing office locations until Saturday,
December 7, 2019, but after that date, Children’s Hospital will no longer manage our practice and different providers
associated with Children’s Hospital will see patients at the existing locations.

Saturday, December 7, 2019: Last day we will see our patients at current office locations.
Monday, December 9, 2019: Opening date of our new offices.

Here are our new office addresses and phone numbers:

West Office Karns/Hardin Valley Seymour

Pediatric Clinic West at Huxley Pediatric Clinic Hardin Valley Pediatric Clinic Seymour
125 Huxley Rd. 2587 Willow Point Way 11021 Chapman Hwy.
" Knoxville TN 37922 Knoxville TN 37831 Seymour TN 37865
865-518-0084 865-824-1522 865-205-3028

We are committed to minimizing any interruption to our patient/physician relationship or to the continuity of our patients’
medical care. Therefore, it is important for you to be aware of the following information:

1) If you would like to continue to be a patient of Drs. Lowry, Powers, Harsh, Meyer, Russ-Barber, Peters, or Carter and
to see them at one of their new locations, you should complete and sign the enclosed form authorizing East Tennessee
Children’s Hospital to transfer your medical records to us — unsigned forms will not be processed.

2) Return the completed and signed form by one of the following:
e Mail: For your convenience, pre-stamped envelope is enclosed
e TFax: 865-558-5669
e In-person at any of our current office locations

3) Call any of the above phone numbers to schedule appointments with us for dates after Saturday, December 7, 2019.
If you choose to see us at our new practice after December 7, 2019, you will continue receiving statements from East’
Tennessee Children’s Hospital for any balance owed until all accounts are satisfied. This means that should you see one
of us at our new practice after December 7, 2019, for a short time you may receive statements from both East Tennessee
Children’s Hospital as well as from our new practice. There will be no overlap of charges on these statements as they will
reflect separate balances for services rendered by separate medical practices.

It has been our honor and pleasure to have you as our patient. We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,




